
NGA MAHI A WAI MAORI 
– NORTHLAND WATER 
STORAGE AND USE PROJECT

Project partners are investigating the 
development of community reservoirs 
to store water both for use in drier times 
and to help grow our economy through 
horticulture development in the Mid-North 
and Kaipara areas.

As part of this, we’re keen to speak with 
landowners, farmers or growers in those 
areas about the opportunities securing 
water supply could mean for you. Experts 
in horticulture and land development will 
be available to discuss these opportunities 
at ‘drop in days’ in Dargaville (Sportsville, 
Memorial Park, Logan Street; 10-2pm 
Tuesday, 18 February) and Ohaeawai 
(Rugby Club rooms, 6066 SH12; 10-2pm 
Wednesday, 19 February).

Further Information is available online 
www.nrc.govt.nz/waterstorage.


